Notification of Immunization Exemption
If you are a licensed or registered child care provider and have chosen to accept religious exemptions for
children on the grounds of sincerely held religious beliefs, please notify all of the parents/guardians of
the children in your program of this decision. Below is a sample communication that you may use in that
notification.

Date

Memo to all parents/guardians of children enrolled at

This notice is for the purpose of communicating the intention of accepting exemption to immunization
from children attending . This decision is in effect immediately and is in

place until further notice.

The decision to accept exemption to immunizations applies to all children attending
when parents, in good faith, seek exemptions from immunizations due to
sincerely held religious beliefs for their children.

Signed:
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